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12.12.2022 

 

RE: Junior Cycle Music Trip 

 

Dear parent(s)/guardian(s), 

 

 

We are writing to you today in relation a Junior Cycle Music Trip that has been 
arranged for 1st, 2nd and 3rd year music students. We will be taking students to see 
Spongebob Squarepants The Musical in the Bord Gáis Energy Theatre on May 10th 
2023. The cost of the trip is €21.50 and payments can be made on Way2Pay. Payment 
must be paid before May 10th.  

 

The bus will be leaving the school at 1:00pm. Students are to bring a full lunch with them 
and will be having lunch in the school before we leave. The bus will return by 
approximately 5:30pm. Students must be in full uniform and have a signed permission 
slip for the trip or they will not be permitted to attend. Please sign a permission slip on 
page 197 of your child’s Dialann before Wednesday 10th May.  

 

We look forward to the performance and hope the students will enjoy this musical 
experience.  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ms Monerawela, Ms Jackson & Ms Dalton 

 

 

 

 

 


